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 Meredith Whitten COMMEM

AIL

2015/1615/P 19/04/2015  06:33:48 The CGCA objects to the proposed new roof, as it is out of keeping with the character and architectural 

style of the conservation area and, more specifically, to the surrounding buildings (many of which are 

listed) on Neal Street. 

The CGCA has no objection to the addition of an extra floor, the installation of a new façade or to the 

change of use to C3.
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